
TOWN OF ROSEBOOM
NOTICE:

Public Hearing on 2021 Budget

A Public Hearing will take place on 
Thursday, November 5th at 6:30 pm 
regarding the 2021 Budget. The 
public hearing will take place at the 
Roseboom Town Barn on County 
Route 50. The regular monthly board 
meeting will immediately follow.

The preliminary budget is on file on 
the town website and at the Town 
Clerk’s Office and is available for 
inspection.


